
Meeting Minutes, September 2, 2008 

 
Minutes from August 4, 2008 / August 18, 2008 Approved 

 

Treasurer’s Report Approved 

 

Correspondence In 
George Dib / League Coordinator Has stepped down as League Coordinator for Sturbridge Basketball 

Mike Placella will take his place and Sturbridge Little League TBA 

 

DPW has dismantled the playground at the Recreation Area and Lynne will meet with the installers 

this week to discuss installation. 

 

Sign and Property Use 

 

New Business 

Adult Recreational Leagues Applications are out and we are asking to sign up prior to the start of the 

League. 

 

Tantasqua Field Meeting was attended by Lynne Girouard, Mike Curtin and Mike Moran   the topic of 

discussion was synthetic Fields for the High School the informational packet is attached. 

 

 Old Business 
Summer Concert Recap all concerts went very well  We did have a few children who shared the stage 

with the performers  We must announce before each concert for parents to keep their children off the 

stage  during the performance. 

Recreation Committee would like to request the use of the High School for next year’s rain location. 

 

Little League National Grid increase from last year Lynne will forward the info to  Mike Moran and 

who will forward to the Sturbridge Little League for their review. 

 

 Lynne ,CME and ConCom to walk the Shepard  property 

 

Skate Park 

A hole has been cut in the fencing at the Skate park   Lynne will contact a company to repair the 

damage  

 

Recreation Area 
Ginny Pacetti handed in her end of the year Rec Report 

 

 
Mike Placella Boys Basketball @6:00 PM 

 

Next Meeting Monday, September 15, 2008 5:30 PM  

  

 

  

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 
Lynne Girouard 


